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PTI Appeals Judges Decison on 2016 Wage Case 
On Friday we received notice that PTI had appealed the Federal Court decision that upheld the 
Arbitrators decision awarding backpay to drivers for the 2016 wages that the company did not pay. 

This newest appeal requires the company to post a bond while it is in the appeal stage.  

This is not unexpected.  This company is stalling off the inevitable.  UPSEU will be meeting with 
the company this week and we will know more about its intentions. 

Drivers and the union have options in this situation.  We have and will continue to address the 
company's actions in a way that best serves our drivers long term interests. 

Stay tuned, stay united, and build power through solidarity, 

Ike  

To	Receive	these	Updates,	email	us	your	name,	company,	and	location	at	1222@usw.org 

Getting	Help:		Your	Location	Steward	should	be	the	first	stop	in	trying	to	get	your	union	contract	
questions	answered	or	if	you	have	a	problem.		However,	we	understand	that	it’s	sometimes	hard	to	
reach	a	Steward.		The	next	and	quickest	way	to	get	some	help	is: 

The	Union	Driver	Hotline	at	(866)203-4960.	 

Email	us	at:	1222@usw.org.	 

Union	Area	Representative	Contact	Information:		Here	are	the	contact	numbers	for	our	four	Union	
Area	Representatives: 

Northeast	States:		Jeff	Kramer	–	Phone:	(317)	691-7690				 

Email:	jkramer@organizing.usw.org 

(Connecticut,	Illinois,	Indiana,	Iowa,	Maine,	Massachusetts,	Michigan,	Minnesota,	New	
Hampshire,	New	York,	Ohio,	Pennsylvania,	Rhode	Island) 

Southeast	States:		Darryl	Turner		–	Phone:	(205)	253-3016			 



Email:	dturner@organizing.usw.org 

(Alabama,	Delaware,	Florida,	Georgia,	Kentucky,	Louisiana,	Maryland,	Mississippi,	Missouri,	New	
Jersey,	North	Carolina,	South	Carolina,	Tennessee,	West	Virginia) 

Western	States:	Vicki	Fuston	–	Phone:	(509)	205-9608	
Email:	vickifuston@gmail.com	

(Arizona,	California,	Colorado,	Idaho,	Kansas,	Montana,	Nebraska,	Nevada,	New	Mexico,		North	
Dakota,	Oregon,	South	Dakota,	Utah,	Washington,	Wyoming) 

Southwestern	States:		Jackie	Bell	–	Phone:	(817)	343-8862				 

Email:	jbell@organizing.usw.org 

(Arkansas,	Louisiana,	Oklahoma,	Texas) 

Please	Share	this	Update	with	Your	Co-Workers 
 

CONTACT US 

Union Driver Hotline - 1-866-203-4960 – 
Fax: 1-412-562-2318 – 

To Receive These Updates Email Us Your Name, Company and Email 
Union Email: 1222@usw.org 


